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Good evening Members of Konawha,

If you're anything like us, you've been counting down the days until
this weekend. Unfortunately for us, Mother Nature has other plans.
Saturday’s rain to snow mix will furn into a very deep freeze early
Sunday that will persist into the day. We rarely run into situations like
this, but when we do, we need to be cognizant of turf health,
especially avoiding any root sheer while the profile thaws. The course
and practice areas will remain closed this weekend. Looking at the
forecast we will open for play and practice no later than 11:00 a.m.
Monday morning.

The clubhouse will be open each day this weekend from 9:00 am -
6:00 pm. So, if you want to stop by for a visit or catch some of the
action at The Players Championship you are welcome to do so!

Thanks for your understanding and we look forward to seeing
everyone on the course soon.

Paul & Lance

Kanawha Club
705 River Road West
Manakin-Sabot, VA 23103
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